

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Tax Exemptions and Relief

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Administration work with the Province and SUMA to request amendments to *The Cities Act* to clarify the definition of "Places of Worship" for purposes of assessment and taxation.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on April 5, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Your Committee heard from Ailsa Watkinson regarding the matter.

Attachment

April 5, 2023 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services. April 3, 2023 letter from Ailsa Watkinson.